
Applying for SAC for NCEA

Applications for SAC are
made by schools on
behalf of the learner.

Ministry of Education staff can support the process but are not
responsible for it.

The SAC timeline explains when to apply. New applicants need to
apply in October for the following year.

Detailed information on SAC is available from the NZQA website.

Contact NZQA with queries.

This information was downloaded/printed from the Ministry of Education's website "Inclusive Education". Except where otherwise noted it is Crown Copyright
2018.

Information on the Inclusive Education website is regularly updated so we recommend you check the website version of this information to ensure it remains
current.

https://www.nzqa.govt.nz/providers-partners/assessment-and-moderation-of-standards/managing-national-assessment-in-schools/special-assessment-conditions/timeline/
https://www.nzqa.govt.nz/providers-partners/assessment-and-moderation-of-standards/managing-national-assessment-in-schools/special-assessment-conditions/
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